
Sayyid Al-Hakeem lauds Palestinian prisoner over obtaining freedom after 140
days of hunger strike

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  the  National  State  Powers  Alliance,  congratulated  the

Palestinian prisoner on his freedom after more than 140 days of hunger strike. 

His Eminence tweeted on 4 January 2022, "We have followed up on the hunger strike march of the

Palestinian prisoner Hisham Abu Hawash and the lofty message that he carried in the prisons of

the Israeli occupation by abstaining from food for more than 140 days." 

H.E. added, "On this occasion, we can only congratulate the prisoner for his freedom next

February so that Palestine remains an imprescriptible matter and will not be overlooked."


